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	Greetings! I hope this newsletter finds you well.
 The purpose of this newsletter is to keep you up to date on the activities planned for our Memory Care Unit. We will also let you know the highlights from past activities. As summer closes, we are continuing to enjoy the outdoor patio before the weather cools down. 

	
	

	Here at the MCU, we will be having our Mini Bake Sale and Taco Bar on Friday October 18th 10am until 2pm.


[image: C:\Users\tcunningham\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\INetCache\Content.Word\Fall Heart.jpg]Halloween, Thanksgiving, and Christmas is right around the corner!  We welcome donations such as decorations, lights, and snacks for the residents. Stay tuned for the date we will be having our Christmas Party in December! We will also accept monetary donations to purchase these items.
The Lincoln Museum came to visit on Sept 4th and gave a presentation (with pictures) on items in The Lincoln Museum. They will return on December 13th, as Mary Todd Lincoln will be presenting to us about her life and what it was like living with Abraham Lincoln. 
We will be having a Photo Booth monthly. These photos will not be shared on social media, they will be shared with family only.
Movie Night will be Oct 24 from 6pm-8pm. We are inviting other residents in the facility as well. Feel free to donate for pizza and soda pop. 
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Plans for the Fall
We will be reaching out to the community to plan some wonderful activities and events to share with our residents.  
	

	World Alzheimer’s Month Bake Sales were a huge success! We made over $850 for our residents! Additionally, the entire campus of TCV was very supportive of our efforts! The first week was the Mini Bake Sale, week 2 we added ice cream, week 3 was the Bake Sale/Hot Dog Social. Week 4 was the Bake Sale Road Show, where we took our baked goods out to the other halls and to the Independent Living and Assisted Living buildings.               Proceeds of $255 from Week 4 went to the Alzheimer’s Walk that was held at the Oasis on Sept 28th.
On October 31st we will be having a Fall Ball activity and will be passing out Halloween Candy from 6pm to 8pm for any children that come in and show us their Halloween Costumes! We will need donations of Bag Candy to pass out on Halloween.
 If there is a group that you know is willing to stop by or a suggested activity for our residents, please let us know! You are welcome to join us or donate for activities, or let us know if you have an activity you think our residents would enjoy. Feel free to contact us!
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Memory Care Unit
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